Connors and Snap-IV Questionnaires

Dear Teachers and School Counselors,

[ am currently evaluating DOB: in my office for
behavioral issues. I appreciate any feedback you can provide me during this evaluation
process. My goal is to obtain more information that will enable me to form a specific plan in
order to help this child become a more successful student. Enclosed are questionnaires that
should be completed individually by current teachers and counselors, and teachers and
counselors in the preceding year who were involved directly in this child’s education.

Please send the information directly to my office by fax or in a sealed envelope to the child’s
parents who can then send the information to me. | appreciate all the information that you
can provide for me. [ recognize the crucial role you play in this child’s education and
development. If you have any additional questions or concerns, or if you feel that you have
concerns best discussed directly, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Thank you.
Dr. Poonam Khanna, D.O.

14221 Metcalf Avenue
Suite 123
Overland Park, KS 66223

Phone: 913.912.7054
Fax: 913.912.7056



